

Dear Beaumont Families:

With the winter season quickly approaching, I wanted to share some important reminders about school closings and delays.

Notifications:

- In order to ensure families are notified of a school closing or delay, the District will send out emails, automated phone calls and text messages to parents/guardians using our School Messenger notification system. If you have not "opted-in" to receive text messages, text "opt-in" or "subscribe" to 67587, if we have your cell phone number on record in Infinite Campus.
- The District will also notify the media, post the delay or closure on the District's/schools' websites, Facebook, Twitter, and on the District's mobile app. To download our mobile app, search Green Bay Schools in at https://launch.customschoolapp.net/green-bay-sd/.
- When schools close early due to inclement weather, the District will notify the media at least one hour before the first students are released. Parents are also encouraged to check the District's website, Facebook and Twitter accounts, as well as the GBAPS mobile app for up-to-date information.

Early Dismissal:

- When the District determines the early dismissal time, parents will receive a communication about the new dismissal time. Whenever possible the District will attempt to dismiss after lunch has been served.
- For early dismissal days due to inclement weather, it is important that families have a plan in place. Students will not be dismissed prior to the assigned time unless parents/guardians pick them up.

Finally, I want to remind families that parents/guardians can always determine if they would prefer their students remain home from school on inclement weather days, should the decision be made to not close schools. In addition, should you decide that you would prefer to pick your child up on an inclement weather day, if school will not be dismissed early, you may do that as well. In either case, please be sure to notify the school office.

Sincerely,

Jenna Paal Principal